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From: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal <eric.danner@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 9:25 AM


To: Garwin Yip; Brycen Swart - NOAA Federal


Subject: CVTEMP


Garwin and Brycen,


Can you guys take a look at the website:


http://oceanview.pfeg.noaa.gov/CVTEMP/


and give us some feedback before we come up there on the 25th? We can go over it on the phone if that would


help.


Eric


--

Eric Danner, Ph.D.


Research Ecologist


Fisheries Ecology Division, Southwest Fisheries Science Center


110 McAllister Way


Santa Cruz, CA 95060


831-420-3917


http://swfsc.noaa.gov/
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